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Classic Car Gaming Announces Initial Beta Testing 

Small Focus Group Will Be Used to Gather Feedback 

SANTA ANA, CA — July 1, 2016 — Today Classic Car Gaming, and its parent 

company All In All Win, Inc. announced they will begin an initial beta testing program, starting 

with a small focus group. 

“We have been working toward reaching this benchmark for a long time,” said Mark 

Boice, co-founder of Classic Car Gaming. “I think people are going to love what they see.”  

“It’s important for us to know what people like and what people don’t like about the site,” 

said Phil Shuyler, co-founder of Classic Car Gaming. “We want this site to work perfectly, and 

bringing in a small focus group of people is a great first step to help make the site perform and 

function properly.” 

Additional testing and launch plans have not yet been announced, however Boice said 

they expect to have a public launch soon. 
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